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Go Tell It on the Mountain 
 

 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                              

Over the hills and ev’rywhere; 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                                  

That Jesus Christ is born! 

 

When I was a seeker, I sought both night and day; 

I asked the Lord to help me, and He showed me the way. 

 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                              

Over the hills and ev’rywhere; 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                                  

That Jesus Christ is born! 

 

He made me a watchman upon the city wall,                                                    

And tho I am a Christian, I am the least of all.                                                         

 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                              

Over the hills and ev’rywhere; 

Go tell it on the mountain,                                                                                  

That Jesus Christ is born! 

 

  

 

 
              

 

 

 

 

Prelude 

Welcome and Life of the Church 

Call to Worship   back of bulletin 

*Hymn   As with gladness men of old          218 

*Invocation   back of bulletin 

Songs of Praise  The first noel, the angel did say                             

           (vs 1,5)    199                      

    Infant holy, infant lowly (vs 1, 2)   206                                                                                     

Scripture Reading  Galatians 4: 4-7 

Hymn    Joy to the world              (vs 1)       318      

    Angels we have heard on high                            

           (vs 1)       197 

Scripture Reading  Isaiah 60: 1-6 

Hymn    The virgin Mary had a baby boy                                                    

           (vs 1,3)    202 

    Child so lovely                (vs 1,2)   207 

Prayer Concerns 

Preparation for Prayer Dreams of Nativity 

Prayer for the New Year 

Offertory Thought 

Offertory   Lo, How a Rose 

Message   Lift Up the New Year       Pastor Spire 

*Response   Go, Tell It on the Mountain 

*Benediction 

*Postlude 

 

 

(*Those who are able are invited to stand.)                                                   

10:30 AM                                                                  January 1, 2012      



 

    

   

 

 

  Our Church Today  -  Happy New Year 

  

  10:30 am Combined worship 

 

                                                               

   Our Church this Week  

 

 Monday Church Office closed 

 Tuesday  
 Wednesday DEADLINE for bulletin announcements 

 6:00 pm Handbell Choir 

 7:00 pm Adult Choir 

 8:00 pm Praise Team 

 Thursday  

 Friday    
 8:00 pm AA                                                                                 

 Saturday  

 

            Next Sunday    
  8:45am Worship 

  9:50 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship 

 6:30-8:30 pm Board Meeting  

 

 

   Last Sunday  

 

 Attendance:   Worship: 178   

     Offering:        $12,195.00  (Envelopes & Loose)  

   $       50.00  (AA) 

   $      200.00 (Backpack Pals) 

   2011 Budget Defiocit: $89.87 

   2012 Weekly Budget Needs:  $ 6,593   
        

  

 

 

Pleasant Valley Church of the Brethren 

91 Valley Church Road, Weyers Cave, VA 24486 

(540) 234-9921 

Matthew Fike, Pastor 

Steve Spire, Associate Pastor of Children & Youth Ministries 

  David Tate, Director of Music  

 Saul Rodriguez, Director/Accompanist Contemporary Service 

Phil Roberts, Accompanist                                                                                   

From January 8  -  February 12, the 

Junior High (4-5 pm) and Senior High 

Youth (5:30-6:30 pm) will be meeting each 

Sunday for a special series of lessons. 

There will be a meal provided (5-5:30 pm). 

We need parents to provide a meal. There 

are signup sheets in the hallway.                               

See Steve for more info 

Eternal God, thank you for bringing us once 

again to the threshold of a new year.                               

Help us dedicate each day of 2012 to following 

your will for our lives. Guide us, Lord, in all our 

decisions and actions, day by day and hour by 

hour. Help us accomplish all that you desire for 

us to do, until our mission on earth is                          

finished. In Jesus’ name we pray. Amen. 



 William Houff 

 Debbie Aldhizer 

         Alice Roadcap                            

         William Whetzel                                                                                                                   

         Amanda Tomlinson Armstrong 

Valley Mission 2012 
Are you aware that our church members have been serving  a meal once a 

month at Valley Mission for FOUR years?! 

Valley Mission is the homeless shelter in Staunton. The shelter has 

grown over those four years, so we hope to continue this outreach               

ministry in our community.                                                                       

Please consider signing up to help with one of the months in 2012.                                                                     

There will be a sheet in the narthex during the month of December.                                                                          

Contact Teri Sumey or Carol Wilson if you have questions. 

BOARD MEETING  

JANUARY 8, 2012 
6:30  -  8:30 pm (time change for this meeting only) 

Dorcas Circle 
Thursday, January 12,, 12 noon in the Fellowship Hall 

Soup, Sandwich, Salad and Dessert Luncheon                                                                         
Each person is asked to bring                                                                        

your choice of sandwiches, salad OR dessert.                                                                         

Soup, drink, & eating utensils will be furnished.                                                               

Step in out of the cold, enjoy the day and  warm up with us!  

Don and Mildred Kauffman will be celebrating their 60th wedding 

anniversary on January 5, 2012. For this special occasion, we are 

hosting a “Card Shower” in their honor. Please join in sending a 

note of congratulations and best wishes to them at 223 Houff Road, 

Weyers Cave, VA 24486.                                                      

                       Thank you and God Bless!                                                                                                              

             Steve, Donna (Kauffman), & Jeffrey Cole                        

 Back Pack Pals…                                     
a program to provide weekend food for some               

Clymore students. If you are interested in helping, 

please sign up in the narthex. We need shoppers, 

deliverers and packers.                                                             

 Please indicate your preference of day or evening. 

Reminder:          All Christmas decorations                                                          

                 need to be taken down before January 8th! 

 

Orders for Equal Exchange coffee will be accepted 

through January 22. Order forms are on bulletin board in 

narthex. See Sharon or Ron Reich with questions. 

If you would like to contribute toward improving our 

beautiful church building and grounds here is the                   

Buildings and Grounds Wish list for 2012:  

 

1) Overhead cover/glass foyer from driveway to              

  East wing entrance 

2) Risers for choir 

3) Two (2) matching tables for narthex area 

4) Lighting  -  stain glass windows 

5) 4 etched glass panes installed between narthex and 

 sanctuary (replacement for wooden partitions) 

6) Memorial gifts (trees, shrubbery, flowers) planted in 

 specific areas agreed upon by B&G and donor 

7) Shrubbery replacement  -  East wing entrance 

8) Reception desk in narthex 

9) Additional choir chairs for classroom use, etc. 

10) Other ideas are welcome……….. 

 

Projects may be donated by individuals, groups, or                

Sunday School classes. Stewardship Focus Team and 

Church Board will approve all projects. Please contact 

members of the Buildings and Grounds Committee with 

your interest.           Thanks! 

 

   Teri Sumey  Barbara Glovier 

   Ed Huffman  Andy Propst 


